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From: D'Addario, Letizia

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 5:46 PM

To: 'Edward Spandtick'

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: FILE NUMBERS: OP.16.010 & Z.16.039

Coammunication for 9681 & 9691 islington Avenue (Files OP.16.010 & Z.15.039} — Public Hearing Date February 7, 2017

Thank you Mr. and Ms. Spandlick.

Your chjection letter has been forwarded to the City Clerks Department for inclusion into the public record for the February 7, 2017 Public Hearing.

Best regards,
Letizia V. D’Addaric, MES | MCIP | RPP
Planner

905-832-8585 ext. 8213 | letizia.d'addario@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

‘Q?VAUGHAN

% Please consider the enviranment before printing this e-mail.

From: Panaro, Doris

Sent: January-30-17 5:00 PM

To: 'Edward Spandlick'; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Cc: D'Addario, Lelizia

Subject: RE: FILE NUMBERS; OP.16.010 & Z.16.039

Edward, Thank you for contacting the City of Vaughan. This email is in response to direct you to who will be able to further assist you. | have farward your concerns
regarding the development mentioned below to Letizia D’Addario, Planner for her response to you directly.

Doris Panaro
Administrative Clerk

905-832-8585 ext. 8208 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

'1 VAUGHAN
From: Edward Spandlick TGN

Sent: January-29-17 9:29 PM
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: FILE NUMBERS: OP.16.010 & Z.16.039

Attention: Development Planning, City of Vaughan
File Numbers: OP.16.010 & Z.16.039

We purchased our home in this area with the understanding that there were conservation areas on the east side
of islington Ave, and that it would be a single family home neighbourhood. That being the case, there would



never be any high rise developments in the area because Conservation areas are there to protect land from over
development and provide Green Space and buffers from Urban Sprawl.

For these reasons, we protest this development. The government put these Conservation Laws in place to
“protect people, animals and the environment. Therefore the government must uphold this conviction.

The people who live in our neighbourhood area have employed their politicians and demand that they enforce

their requirements.

Sincerely,

Ed and Ann Spandlick
@B Julia Valentina Ave.
Vaughan, Ontario



